From: P
Sent: 20167E9 5 15 H EHHP 1632

To: response
Subject: Consultation Paper on Proposed Enhancements to the Exchange’s Decision Making

and Governance Structure for Listing Regulation

To whom it may concern:

The proposals have the effect of taking over the entire Listing Division, an operational
division of SEHK, as the SFC will provide performance appraisal on Listing Division's staff
thereby affecting their compensation and will therefore "control" Listing Division's staff and
the day-to-day operation of the Division. No reasons to endorse such proposals.

Therefore I oppose to the proposals in the consultation paper.

Please withheld my name and personal information from publication.

Regards,





